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Project Update 6/18/2015 
 

 

The exterior renovation project is moving along quite well. At this time, the 

project overall is ahead of schedule with most aspects. Here is a brief outline of 

where the project is to date. 

 Phase 1 is beginning to wrap up with subcontractor work still pending and 
minor cleaning of the grounds. 



 Phases 2 and 3 all have the decks and siding installed. Painting and railing 
installation still in progress for these phases.

 
 All sliding glass doors have been installed up through Phase 3. 



 The back decks, front decks & siding are being installed now for Phase 4. 
 

Due to the progress the general contractor has been making, we will be 

proceeding into the next phases in the next couple of weeks. This will allow us to 

stay ahead of schedule with the largest part of the project: siding, decks and 

windows. The painting and railings look to remain on schedule as anticipated. 

 

We will update this HOA website with new pictures as the progress continues. 

 

 

Thank you for your patience through this summer’s project. 


